February 17, 1965

Dr. Paul D. White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts
Dear Paul: *
The enclosed is for your information. The first proe-
posal (as in our budget) was $370 for Parin. Apparently he
cannot cover any expense from Moscow so I am taking the
responsibility of adding $110.
Asg indicated previously, I am getting a little anxious

about funds because some of the people who are to be in
Venice insist on having money for the travel in advance.

As ever,

Ancel Keys, Chairman
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